
HOGE FENTON RECEIVES BUSINESS
ANNIVERSARY RECOGNITION FROM
CITY OF PLEASANTON
Hoge Fenton is delighted to announce that we have received the 2023 Business Anniversary
Recognition from the City of Pleasanton, Mayor Karla Brown, and City Council members on December
5, 2023. The award was accepted by our Shareholders Steven Siner, Denise Chambliss, Geno
Ashley, and Business Development and Marketing Advisor, Alay Yajnik.

From Left: Steve Siner, Denise Chambliss, Geno Ashley, and Alay Yajnik

Hoge Fenton has been a valued member of the Pleasanton community for 25 years. This is an
achievement that the City of Pleasanton's City Council formally recognizes to honor businesses' long-
standing success in Pleasanton.
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